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The only way to ensure fair and honest elections is to reinstate in person voting with 

a valid ID proving ones residency in Oregon and citizenship in the United States of 

America.  Mail in voting is rife with fraudulent voting as was recently reported on in 

Oregon where ballots were sent to addresses where the registered voter no longer 

lived and also to people who are not citizens of the United States. Vote in favour of 

SB 210. 


